From: Doug Hanvey

To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Ryan Office; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio;
Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: South Park Blocks Plan

Date: Saturday, June 26, 2021 7:39:18 PM

Dear Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners:

PLEASE delay the vote on the South Park Blocks plan. An environmental
analysis is needed.

Let’s save the park's trees and keep them healthy. Big trees are an
underappreciated part of what makes Portland the amazing city it is!

Please also consider planting more BIG trees throughout the city. I
don’t understand why some (upper income) neighborhoods have larger,
more numerous trees (Irvington, Alameda) whereas other lower income
neighborhoods (Alberta) have smaller, fewer trees. Doesn’t seem fair!

Doug Hanvey
NE Portland
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